
 
 

Temple	Jeremiah	
Center	for	Learning		

Tuition	2016‐2017	School	Year		
 

 
 
 

Religious School 
Fees Paid by July 31, 2016 

 
Grades K - 9 (meeting weekly) 

Per student         $510 
 

Grade 10 Confirmation (meeting weekly)  
Per student          $720 

 
Combination Religious/Hebrew for 3rd grade must be registered for both online for proper payment. 

 

Hebrew School 
Fees Paid by July 31, 2016 

 
First – Fourth Year (meeting weekly)                                                           

3rd through 6th grades 
Per student       $540 

 
*after July 31st a $50 processing fee will be accessed per class 

 
 

 
Parent Tot:  Parents/grandparents with child entering Kindergarten fall of 2017 (6X/year)       $140 
 
Post Confirmation w/ Rabbi Cohen, meeting on Sundays, 10:15am – 11:15am (6X/year)         $36 
 
College Connection (a form must be completed with contact information for your student)       $50 
 
 
 

Please be sure to update your financial status with 
bookkeeping prior to registration.  If there is a previous 
balance, this must be addressed before your child can be 
placed in a class. 
 



Registration,	once	again,	will	only	be	online.	There	are	no	forms	(except	for	
College	Connection).	
	
To	begin,	you	must	go	to	our	website,	www.templejeremiah.org	
	
1. In	the	upper	right	corner	you	will	see	“Member	Login.”	Click	on	this	and	
you	will	be	at	the	sign‐in	page.			

2. Enter	your	email	(primary)	as	your	ID	and	then	your	password.		If	you	do	
not	have	or	cannot	remember	your	password	you	have	two	options:		
			a.	Click	the	link	to	retrieve	your	password	by	email	or		
			b.	Call	the	school	office.	

3. Sign‐in.	The	next	page	will	offer	you	a	white	column	on	the	left.		
4. Click	on	“School	Registration”		

	
This	will	begin	your	registration	process.		

 Each	page	must	be	completed	before	you	can	move	on	to	the	next.			
 Each	child	and	each	class	will	be	registered	separately.			
 Please	be	sure	to	include	any	concerns	you	have	for	your	child’s	health:	
mental,	emotional,	physical,	or	anything	that	could	be	helpful	for	our	
teaching	staff	(including	any	allergies).		

 Do	not	omit	the	name	of	the	school	your	child	will	be	attending	in	the	fall.			
 Document	any	special	requests	you	have	regarding	friendships,	teaching	
preferences,	etc.			

 If	your	child	has	an	email	address	it	would	be	helpful	for	us	to	have	that	
as	well.	

	
Please	contact	Sheila@templejeremiah.org	if	you	have	any	questions	or	
concerns	with	your	registration.	
	
Keep	in	mind,	if	you	have	a	specific	day/session	needs,	it	is	best	to	register	
early.	I	know	many	people	are	waiting	to	get	schedules	for	their	child’s	
activities,	but	please	don’t	wait.	Choose	the	one	you	want	now	and	we	will	
make	the	change	if	need	be	when	you	get	your	schedules.	
		
One	more	thing:		If	you	have	a	financial	concern,	register	with	the	deposit	($50	
per	class)	and	contact	Danny	Glassman	to	arrange	a	payment	schedule.		Don’t	
hesitate	to	register	until	last	minute‐	your	preferred	session,	class	or	
friendship	request	may	not	be	possible.	


